
 

 
Through God’s love and strength all flourish 
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Friday 10th March 2023           Newsletter Term 4 Week 3 
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Despite the rain we have still had a very busy week in school.  

The Spelling Bee representatives did a fantastic job in our HUB 

Spelling Bee on Friday. I was particularly impressed with Harry in 

year 2 who won the year 2 round – he spelt every word 

correctly! Our cross country runners did not let the weather put 

them off and went to Northbourne Park on Tuesday to take part 

in their event. They all did a great job and kept going despite 

the rain – well done to all involved! They came 8th out of 25 

schools – a great result.  

Eagles have been very busy making fact files about the planets 

as part of their space topic – the paper mache is coming out this 

afternoon so they can make planets – messy and creative 

learning. Falcons took part in their NELFT Well-Being Team session 

on Wednesday and learnt how to understand worries and use a 

worry bucket.  We have another NELFT parent coffee morning 

on Friday 17th March and this is looking at understanding and 

dealing with difficult to manage behaviour – you are all very 

welcome to attend – the session will start after morning drop off.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

Have a lovely weekend 

 Fiona Crascall 

Headteacher 

 

 

         

                                                                                                                                              

                                  
                                                                                                      

                                                        

         

 

                                                                             

                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Birthdays to celebrate 

Magpies 

Kallie 

Hawks 

Ruby and Kobe 

Falcons 

Billy 

Happy birthday to Mr Kemp! 

 

 

 

 

School starters  
If you have, or know somebody 

who has a child who will start 

school next year, please ring the 

school office to arrange an 

individual look around with me. 

Apply online at: 

kent.gov.uk/primaryadmissions 

Closed on Monday 16 January 2023 

so late admissions still an option. 

 

 



 

More Important News 
 

PTFA update 

Bunny Hop! 

Hopefully everyone has received their letters for this years Bunny Hop Disco which will take 

place on Tuesday 28th March.  

KS1 (R-Y2) will go straight from school until 16:45 with collection from their classrooms.  

KS2 (Y3-Y6) from 1700-1830. Drop off and collection from main entrance.  

Please ensure you return your forms to Mrs Bailey along with £5 by Monday 20th March. 

Admission price includes hotdogs, sweet treat and unlimited drinks. There will be glow in the 

dark novelties available to buy but please feel free to bring your own  

Thank you 

A huge thank you to everyone who joined us last Saturday for our PTFA Quiz. It was a brilliant 

night where 10 highly skilled teams went head to head in a bid to be crowned quizzing 

champions. It was a closely fought battle with just 10 points separating the top 6 teams but in 

the end it was the eloquently named Quiz Truss V The Lettuce who took pole position. Not only 

was it a great night but we also raised well over £800!! 

Tuck Shop & Other News 

Next Tuck 17th March 

 31st March will be our Easter Cookie sale, more details nearer the time.  

The PTFA have created a pinned post on the School Facebook page that contains dates for 

upcoming PTFA events. We will update this regularly so you have easy access to the latest 

information and can get those dates in your diary asap! 

Bread bags 

Don’t bin them, bring them!! 

If your children our anything like ours I’m sure you got through several loaves of bread, packets 

of crumpets, rolls, muffin each week. Before you throw those plastic wrappers in the bin, think of 

you PTFA! Recycle them at the school! Every kilogram we recycle is money back into the school 

About the PTFA 

The PTFA is an integral part of the school community made up of parents, teachers and friends 

of the school. All parents & carers are automatically members. We are charity reg. number 

1042205. Read more on the school website https://www.ashckschool.org/about-us/ptfa 

All money raised goes straight back into the school to benefit the children. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

 



 

EYFS Coby T for excellent contributions in Maths this week. 

Year 1 Robins Penny for working really hard through the wek on her Maths 

and Literacy. Well done! 

Year 2 Magpies Teddy for pushing himself with difficult Maths challenges and 

resolving them independently. 

Year 3 Owls Jessica for working hard in all areas of the curriculum and 

demonstrating our class value of believing in herself. 

Year 4 Hawks Grace for her beaufiful writing this week. Well done Grace! You 

constructed clear sentences that described characters well. 

You also listened to advice and edited and improved your 

punctuation. EXCELLENT! 

Year 5 Eagles Thomas for overcoming his nerves and working hard to put in his 

best effort with our Hub School Spelling Bee. Well done! 

William, for putting excellent effort into his presentation; pulling 

off an incredible transformation in his handwriting. Keep it up! 

Year 6 Falcons Ella for working exceptionally hard all week – you have shown 

amazing focus and concentration and completed your work to 

the best you can without any fuss. Well done 

Attendance Award 

Week ending 10/03/23 Eagles Class 99.13% 

Dates for your diary 

13.3.2023 Science week in school – theme is ‘Connections’  

15.3.2023 Astrodome in school  

20.3.2023 Divsersity week in school – KS1 shared learning after 

school – please come to your child’s class to have a look 

in their books 

22.3.2023 Diversify workshops in school – paid for by the PTFA – 

thank you! KS2 shared learning - please come to your 

child’s class to have a look in their books 

23.3.2023 Jungle Book pantomime in school as part of Diversity 

week 

27.3.2023 Year 6 trip to Harry Potter in London 

28.3.2023 Year 2 trip to Wingham Wildlife Park  and Year 3 trip to 

Margate Caves 

30.3.2023 i-rock concert in school for children working with Phil – 

9.30 in the school hall 



31.3.2022 Easter Service at the Church – (year 6 parents welcome) 

at 1.30pm and end of term 4 

 

 

 


